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Mullin, Kelly

From: Tom Burkhart
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2019 1:53 PM
To: Mullin, Kelly
Cc: Debby Bullentini
Subject: The Lodge Coffee + Wine

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of Washoe County ‐‐ DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you are sure the content is safe.] 

I met last evening at the Lodge at 6:00 PM with Karen Mullen, DeLee Lee, Dennis Callahan, Ken & Kasey 
Kummet, Bill Burke, and Cheryl and Randy Swan.  They are all nearby neighbors who expressed their concerns 
about the outdoor deck music.  Though they were all concerned about the potential noise levels they expressed 
that they were equally concerned about what happens after the next owner takes over.   

After much discussion I asked if anyone objected to indoor music/entertainment.  Not only were there no 
objections they all agreed that indoor music/entertainment would be welcomed.     

Later that evening, after discussing the meeting with my manager, Debby Bullentini, I decided that we would 
only request the Cabaret License for indoor entertainment.  This is assuming there would be no restrictions on 
dates or times throughout the year.   

At the end of the meeting, Karen Mullen stated that no-one would show up at the Board of Adjustment meeting 
to object if we only had indoor music/entertainment.  She also stated that moving the closing time to 9:00 PM 
was also acceptable.      

My previous email stated the times and months we requested to be open so I won’t go over that again in this 
email. 

Lastly, unfortunately I must be out of town during the next Board of Adjustment meeting on June 6th but Debby 
Bullentini, my manager, is fully prepared to represent our interests.  Let me know if I, as the owner, am required 
to be present.  If that is the case we will need another postponement on the agenda.   

Thank you,   

Tom Burkhart 775-870-7202 

UPDATED REQUEST:
NO OUTDOOR 
MUSIC INCLUDED
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Mullin, Kelly

From: Tom Burkhart
Sent: Tuesday, May 07, 2019 7:14 AM
To: Mullin, Kelly
Cc: Debby Bullentini
Subject: Revised hours

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of Washoe County ‐‐ DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you 
are sure the content is safe.] 
 
Now that we have been open for four months we now better understand what the needs of our customers are.  We are 
requesting the following opening hours: 
 
Summer hours: 
June through October ‐ 
         Sunday through Thursday ‐ 7:00 AM until 8:00 PM 
         Friday and Saturday ‐ 7:00 AM until 9:00 PM 
 
Winter hours: 
November through May 
        Sunday through Thursday ‐ 7:00 AM until 7:00 PM 
        Friday and Saturday ‐ 7:00 AM until 8:00 PM 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tom Burkhart 
775‐870‐7202 
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Staff note: #2 is outdated. Please see email at beginning of application for current request.










